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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July 17, 2014
 

Hereford Juniors Receive Scholarships in Honor of John Wayne
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— Two $1,000 John Wayne Memorial Scholarships were awarded July 11 at the 15th Annual VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Harrisburg, Pa. Brooke Jensen, Courtland, Kan., and Miranda Stotz, Skiatook, Okla., were chosen to receive the scholarships from the Hereford Youth Foundation of America (HYFA) and National Hereford Women (NHW).   

The scholarships are awarded each year at the JNHE to individuals who have made outstanding contributions to agriculture and the Hereford industry. Winners must be interested in a field directly related to the Hereford breed. Applicants must submit an essay discussing how John Wayne’s characteristics can benefit the beef industry.  


Brooke, 18, graduated from Pike Valley High School in May with a 4.0 GPA. She is the 2013-14 National Hereford Queen and served as the 2013 Kansas Hereford Queen. At the 2014 JNHE she placed seventh in senior showmanship. She placed in the top 10 for intermediate showmanship at the 2012 and 2013 JNHEs, was reserve champion junior showman at the 2006 JNHE and in 2005 was champion peewee showman. She’s also been active in 4-H and FFA. She plans to attend Kansas State University this fall. At the 2014 JNHE, Brooke also received the Ed Bible Memorial Scholarship, Bud Snidow Award, Hereford Herdsman Scholarship and Golden Bull Achievement Award.

Miranda, 18, graduated from high school in May as well, with a 4.23 weighted GPA. She has been showing Herefords for 11 years. At the 2013 JNHE she was grand champion intermediate showman and in 2014 placed fourth in senior showmanship. She is active in the Junior Hereford Association of Oklahoma where she has served as president, vice president, secretary and region leader. She plans to attend Tarleton State University this fall. Miranda was also awarded the Golden Bull Achievement Award at the 2014 JNHE.

The 2014 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 

John Wayne Memorial Scholarship winners (l to r) are: Brooke Jensen, Courtland, Kan.; and Miranda Stotz, Skiatook, Okla. Also pictured is Suzanne Matheny, NHW board member.
